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* Students must earn a C grade (2.0) or better in these classes. 

 
 

 

C.  ESTIMATED IMPACT 
WHAT IMPACT, IF ANY, WILL THIS HAVE ON BUDGET, FACILITIES/SPACE, FACULTY, 
ETC. 
 
None.  The courses are all currently being taught.  This minor gathers existing courses into a credential that students are  
asking for. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

D.  IMPACTS ON PROGRAMS/DEPTS: 
What programs/departments will be affected by this proposed action? 
Include information on the Programs/Departments contacted (e.g., email, memo) 
 
It is anticipated there may be minor growth in class size for HSEM course enrollment. 

 

 

F.  PERSONNEL DIRECTLY INVOLVED WITH THE MINOR: 
List faculty currently teaching the required and elective (if any) courses, with a brief 
statement of duties and qualifications. 
 
Mr. Cameron Carlson: Program Director for Emergency Management and Homeland Security in the School of 
Management. Full time instructor for the program. 
 
Mr. David Krikorian: Full time instructor for the Emergency Management and Homeland Security in the 
School of Management and member of the Coast Guard Reserve.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

G.  RELATIONSHIP OF THE PROPOSED MINOR’S OBJECTIVES TO THE “PURPOSES OF 
THE UNIVERSITY”. 

Include additional justifying information to support creation of the minor such as projected and 
present enrollments; need or public demand for the minor; support of other programs by the minor’s 
creation, etc. 

 
As a designated “Military Friendly Institution”, providing a minor in military security studies would meet student 
demand for a method in which to apply the credits they have earned through their military education and service to 
a program that furthers their career objectives.  This is an excellent way to honor the service of our military and 
veteran students and build productive partnerships with the active service members and veterans in Alaska and our 
community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 






